
 SPRING 
STORM SPOTTERS
COURSE

The National Weather Service
        In Huntsville

Will be hosting a 
SKYWARN STORM SPOTTER COURSE

   On February 8, 2024
From 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

At the
Cherokee High School Auditorium

850 High School Drive, Cherokee Al,
35616

This course is FREE and OPEN to the PUBLIC.

For more information contact,

256-386-8558


